
School opening 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I am now able to confirm that the school will be open to all pupils on March 8th. This is wonderful 
news and we can't wait to welcome everyone back. It will be lovely to see the children learning 
and socialising with their friends after such a long absence.  
Please follow all the routines that we established before this lockdown: 

 Follow the one-way systems. These help us to keep everyone safe and they mean that 
we don't have to operate staggered drop-off and collection times.  

 Check your child's temperature before they come to school and make sure that they are 
not displaying any of the COVID19 symptoms. 

 Co-operate fully with all isolation requirements. 
 Follow all lockdown rules. We really don't want to have to close the school again! 
 Wash school clothes every day. 

The children will be following the full curriculum, with plenty of time for the creative and social 
activities that they will have missed during lockdown. We will be offering a small number of clubs 
initially but we hope to increase this after Easter.  
In the meantime, please continue to support your child with home schooling. Every, single day of 
learning really does count so we must not let the remaining weeks slip away! 
Thank you once again for the tremendous support you have provided at this difficult time. 
Mrs Galloway 
  

 


